
Minutes of the Meeting of the IQAC held on 08.02.2021 
at 11:00 a.m., Jamia Millia Islamia 

 
A online meeting of the Internal Quality Assurance Cell was held on 08.02.2021 at 
11.00 a.m.  via Webex.  The following members were present : 
 

1. Prof. Najma Akhtar    Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor 
2. Prof. Mohd. Asaduddin   Dean, F/o Hum. & Language 
3. Prof. Mehtab Alam   Dean, Students Welfare 
4. Prof. Ibraheem    Dean, F/o Engg. & Technology 
5. Prof. Aejaz Masih   Dean, F/o Education 
6. Prof. Sanjay Singh   Dean, F/o Dentistry 
7. Prof.S.M.Akhtar   Dean, F/o Architecture & Ekistics 
8. Dr. Renu Batra    Finance Officer, JMI 
9. Prof. Shafeeque A. Ansari   Hony. Director, IQAC 
10. Prof. M. Kasim    Hony. Deputy Director, IQAC 
11. Dr. M.Irfan Qureshi   Asstt. Director, IQAC 
12. Dr. Nisar Khan    Asstt. Director, IQAC 
13. Dr. Mohd. Mohsin   Asstt. Director, IQAC 
14. Dr. Ravins Dohare    Asstt. Director, IQAC 
15. Dr. Saif Siddiqui   Asstt. Director, IQAC 
16. Sh. Hari Narayan   Section Officer, IQAC 
 

Following was deliberated and resolved. 
 
Honorary Director IQAC welcomed the Hon'ble Vice Chancellor and other 
participants in the meeting. 
 
Agenda item 1 

Honorary Director, IQAC made a presentation showing the data to be submitted 
in NIRF rankings 2021. He informed that JMI is applying for 6 categories along 
with for the Overall University Category. He apprised that there is a significant 
reduction in the Financial Resource Utilization as compared to previous years, 
which may impact the rankings this year. 

 
Agenda item 2 

Scheduling of NAAC Peer Team Visit was deliberated. Hony. Director, IQAC 
informed that the fees are paid for the same and Peer Team Visit may be 
scheduled from March 2021 onwards. After deliberations, the Deans of the 
Faculties and the Hon'ble Vice Chancellor resolved that the Peer Team Visit 



may be scheduled after mid of May 2021. It was also discussed that in case 
Covid situation improves and if JMI opens for the students by May 2021, then it 
will be good for the Peer Team Visit.  

 
 

Hon'ble Director, IQAC informed that a minute by minute detail of Peer Team 
Visit in campus will be prepared to streamline the process. Hon'ble Vice 
Chancellor called upon all Deans to try their best preparing for the Peer Team 
Visit. 

 
The meeting ended with the thanks to the Hon'ble Vice Chancellor and other 
participants. 

 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Shafeeque Ansari 
(Hon. Director, IQAC) 
 


